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Press Note: 

 

 

Job Fair arranged in  Government Arts College, Nandanam, 

Chennai 35 on 12,13
 
, and 14

th
  of September 2008 . 

 

 Pursuant  to the  announcement made on the floor of the Assembly , 

the Government  in Higher Education Department  has  constituted  a 

placement cell in the Directorate  of Collegiate Education . This placement 

cell  is  actively  involved  in organising  Job Fairs  in  various Government  

Colleges in the state. The Government Arts College, Nandanam, Chennai-35  

in association with  Sutherland Global Services is organising a Job Fair in 

the College  premises  on  12,13 and 14
th

 September 2008 to recruit suitable 

candidates   for the  BPO operations  of the  Sutherland Global Services.   

This concern has come forward to conduct  an exclusive job fair on  Friday  

12
th
 September 2008  for the  passed out candidates of the  9 Government 

Arts and Science Colleges  in and around the city of Chennai including 

Tiruttani  and Chengalpet.  The Principals  of the  9 Government Colleges  

have been instructed to  send individual  letters  to the  passed out candidates 

from their colleges advising  them to  attend the Job Fair. It is expected that 

about five thousand candidates may attend this exclusive Job Fair. 
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